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Dear friends, volunteers and family/carers,

Welcome to our new day services newsletter. 

We hope you will enjoy seeing what we are up to and how weõre working to find 
ways to connect people with things they love to do!



COVIDUPDATE 

We are still needing to keep a strong focus on Covid 19 safety 

measures and guidance, including:

Å Maintaining social distancing including on transport

Å Encouraging everyone to get fully vaccinated. If you or the 

person you care for remain unvaccinated and need more 

information and support in looking at vaccination options, 

please let us know and we will do what we can to support you.

Å Our staff teams are being tested at least 3 times a week, and 

we can offer advice and support such as testing kits if you 

and/or the person you care for would like access to testing

ÅWe also continue to practice and encourage good hand hygiene 

and use of PPE for all staff, and for people who use our services 

if they are able to.

Å If people have Covid symptoms we ask them not to attend our 

services. Symptoms of the more recent delta variant of Covid 

can include a runny nose, headache and sore throat as well as 

the more recognised symptoms of fever and persistent cough.If 

in doubt please stay at home and take a test if possible. 



COVID UPDATE

Å If people in your household have Covid symptoms or 

have returned a positive test then the person attending 

day service may have to stay at home. We ask you to 

contact the service to discuss and risk assess the 

circumstances to see if and when they should attend.

Å If people using our services feel a bit off and think they 

may be coming down with something it may be best to be 

cautious and stay away from your day centre until they 

are well.

Å Please ring us for clarification whenever you need to

We can't say when day services will return to normal but can 

assure you that we are doing all we can to keep people safe 

while continuing to provide a meaningful service . Thank you 

for your patience and support. There have been and Iõm 

sure there will continue to be difficulties, but we are in a 

better place than we were and we hope that things continue 

to improve. 



SUPPORTING ACTIVE LIVES 

In August and September, we worked with Derbyshire Dales 

and Chesterfield District Councils to host two activity days.

Over 120 disabled people joined us over

two days of adapted sport and activity.

We are planning to repeat these events 

and are looking to apply for some funding 

to support disabled people to be more 

physically active. Let us know what 

you think about where, when and how 

people can be more

active. 


